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                                            TOWN OF NEWBURGH  
                                             PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

 

PROJECT:    ZAZON- 11 LOT SUBDIVISION   
PROJECT NO.:   04-29 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 20, BLOCK 1, LOT 24 
REVIEW DATE:   26 MARCH 2021 
MEETING DATE:   1 APRIL 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  PIETRZAK & PFAU 
 

1. Project is before the Board to consider a Final Public Hearing in compliance with Subdivision 
Regulation 163-8 J (2).   
 

2. In response to the Lead Agency circulation the Orange County Health Department has 
determined that the subdivision approval has expired and a request for re-approval or 
extension is required. 
 

3. Approval of a road name by the Town of Newburgh Town Board is required. 
 

4. Updated cost estimates for public improvements must be submitted. 
 

5. Long term operation and maintenance of the rain gardens on each lot has been previously 
discussed.  Planning Board Attorney’s comments regarding whether maintenance of this can 
be incorporated into a deed or other legal document should be identified. 
 

6. Ownership of the detention pond facility should be discussed or whether a Drainage District 
Lot should be created. 
 

7. The updated  cost estimates for the stormwater management improvements, landscaping, 
water main, and roadway construction are required. 
 

8. Approval from the Orange County Department of Public Works for the access road and the 
utility construction is required. 
 

9. Project proposes eleven residential lots, one of which contains an existing structure.  ARB 
Approval or deferral by the Planning Board to the Building Department is required. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 






















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































